
Red leaf lettuce, Green leaf lettuce & Cauliflower recalled 
due to E. Coli 0157:h7

MIDWEST FOODS IS NOT ASSOCIATED WITH THIS RECALL

Adam Bros. Farming, Inc. of Santa Maria, California is recalling red leaf 
lettuce, green leaf lettuce and cauliflower harvested on November 27 
through 30, 2018 out of an abundance of caution, because it may be 
contaminated with Escherichia coli O157:H7 bacteria (E. Coli O157:H7).

The recall involves produce harvested between November 27, 2018 and 
November 30, 2018, grown in particular fields. It does not involve all of 
Adam Bros. Farming, Inc.’s products.

Cauliflower was distributed to wholesalers in AZ, CA, IL, LA, MD, NC, NJ, 
NY, OH, PA.Tijuana, Mexico, and Canada ; red and green leaf lettuce was 
distributed to wholesalers in CA,CO, OR, TX, PA, WA, and Canada; red leaf 
lettuce only was distributed to a wholesaler in MN, and Tijuana, Mexico.      

INDUSTRY RECALL

https://www.fda.gov/NewsEvents/Newsroom/PressAnnouncements/ucm628400.htm

